
8550 New Hope Rd      PO Box 160      Murphy OR      97533      541.862.3111 ext. 5222 

RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, teachers mold future citizens through guidance and education; and 

WHEREAS, our teachers encounter students of widely differing backgrounds, circumstances and 

characteristics; and 

WHEREAS, our country’s future, now more than ever, depends upon providing quality education to all students; 

and

WHEREAS, during these uncertain times teachers are spending countless hours learning how to connect with 

students in a new environment, preparing lessons, evaluating progress, counseling and coaching students and 

performing community service; and

WHEREAS, our community recognizes the importance of a teacher’s presence, guidance and grace; and

WHEREAS, our community is proud to support our teachers in their heroic efforts to educate the children of 

Three Rivers School District.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Three Rivers School District Board of Directors proclaims May 

3-7, 2021, to be TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Three Rivers School District Board of Directors strongly encourages all 

members of our community to join with it in personally expressing appreciation to our teachers for their 

dedication and devotion to their work.

Adopted this 21st day of April, 2021

Signed:

Jennifer Johnstun, Board Chair 

Attest: 

Dave Valenzuela, Superintendent/Clerk


